873 Broadway .
New York, N.Y. 10003

September 2, 1968

TO ALL NC MEMBERS

Dear Comrades,

We would like to call your attention to an error found
in the transcripts of the Bay Area Black Panther Party dis-
cussions.

Beginning on page six of the transcript of contributions
by SWP and YSA NC members during the meeting of July 31, there
is included a contribution which we attributed to Paul Montauk.
This was actually presented by Paul McKnight who is a San
Francisco youth NC member.

Your copy of the transcript should be corrected accor-
dingly. '

Comradely,
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Joanna Misnik
National Office



